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Mr. J. A. Jones NS C
Senior Executive Vice President ACRS (10)Carolina Power & Light Company
P. O. Box 1551 M,f-
Raleigh, North Carolina, 27602 '/

Dear Mr. Jones:

Subject: Shift Technical Advisor Training Program

Re: Brunswick Steam Electric Plant, Unit Nos.1 and 2

-By letter dated September 14,1982.you proposed certain interim changes to
the shift technical advisor (STA) training program for your facility. The
STA training program had been previously described in your letter dated
December 31, 1930 and approved by our letter dated January 18, 1982. The
interim changes would permit personnel that have not been fully trained per
your approved program to serve as STAS until April 1983. This substitution
of personnel would make it possible to upgrade the training of your permanent
STAS by providing them an opportunity to train for and obtain senior reactor
operator (SRO) licenses.

We feel that including SRO licensing in your STA training requirements will
significantly strengthen your STA program, and, thus, we support it. Further,
we have reviewed your proposed interim changes and find them acceptable for
a limited period of time ending April 1983.

Sincerely,

t)RIGIPJLL SIGE:)BYi

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch f2
Division of Licensing
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Docket Nos. 50-325
and 50-324

-

Mr. J. A. Jones -

Senior Executive Vice President
Carolina Power & Light Company
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Dear Mr. Jones:

Subject: Shift Technical Advisor Training Program

Re: Brunswick Steam Electric Plant, Unit Nos,1 and 2

By letter dated September 14,1982.you proposed certain interim changes to
the shift technical advisor (STA) training program for your facility, The
STA training program had been previously described in your letter dated
December 31, 1980 and approved by our letter dated January 18, 1982. The
interim changes would permit personnel that have not been fully trained per
your approved program to serve as STAS until April 15B3, This substitution
of personnel would make it possible to upgrade the training of your permanent
STAS by providing them an opportunity to train for and obtain senior reactor.-

operator (SRO) licenses.

We feel that including SR0 licensing in your STA training requirements will
significantly strengthen your STA program, and, thus, we support it, Further,
we have reviewed your proposed interim changes and find them acceptable for
a limited period of time ending April 1983.

Sincerely,

'

-. .

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing
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Mr. J. A. Jones '
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cc:

- Richard E. Jones, Esquire
Carolina Power & Light Company
335 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602.

George F. Trowbridge, Esquire
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Resider.t Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. O. Box 1057
Southpdrt, North Carolina 28461

Southport - Brunswick County Library
109 W. Moore Street
Southport, North Carolina 28461

'

Mr. Charles R. Dietz
Plant Manager
P. O. Box 458
Southport, North Carolina 28461
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%

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

| 101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

| Atlanta, Georgia 3030,3 -
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